
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(REMINDER) 

Dear Parents & Students                                                    Date : 06/09/2025 

This is to remind you that our school has been designated as an 

Examination Centre for the RPSC 2nd Grade Teacher Exam on 08th 

and 09th September 2025. Therefore, the school will remain closed for all 

students on these two days. 

From 10th September 2025 onwards, all students are required to attend 

school as per the Half-Yearly Examination Timetable. 

 School Timings: 07:15 am to 10:30 am for Classes: I to XII 

 School Timings: 08:00 am to 11.30 am for Classes Nursery & KG 

Please note that non-exam days will be treated as preparatory leave for 

the students. We request your cooperation in ensuring punctuality and 

regularity during the examination period. 

With regards, 

 

Principal 

 

 

 


